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4th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Next half term we will start a new unit of learning called The World Around Us. For our Terrific Take-off 

we will being going on a walk to explore the local environment around our school, finishing at Bognor 

Regis Museum. This will support our learning in geography about different human and physical 

geographical features and how these have changed over time. It will also develop our fieldwork skills and 

help us to find out new information about Bognor Regis, which we can then use to write our own non-

fiction texts later in the term.   

The trip will take place across three days: Tuesday 7th, Wednesday 8th and Thursday 9th November 2023. 

Each day one or two classes will walk to the museum and then return to school around lunchtime. The 

first class will leave shortly after registration, arriving at the museum for opening time at 10am and will 

leave approximately one hour later, arriving back at school for lunchtime. The second class will then leave 

school at 10.10am, arriving at the museum at 11am and will leave an hour later. They will then have their 

lunch at school at a slightly later time. Please order your child’s lunch for that day (using the Parentpay 

system) by Thursday 19th October 2023.  You should choose one of 2 options either “School Trip Lunch 

from Chartwells” or “Parent Provided Packed Lunch”. If you have already ordered a hot meal for the trip 

day please amend your order. Please fill out the consent form on your MCAS app so your child is able to 

attend the trip. 

The classes will attend as follows: 

Tuesday 7th Sycamore Class Hawthorn Class 
Wednesday 8th Chestnut Class Apple Class 
Thursday 9th Hazel Class  

 

For this trip we do need a lot of extra help. If you are able to help please indicate on the MCAS message 

you will receive shortly. You MUST be able to commit to the duration of the trip (one of the mornings) and 

we regret that any younger siblings are unable to attend. Should we not have enough volunteers, the trip 

will not be able to go ahead.  

Please send your child to school wearing normal school uniform paying attention to the weather forecast. 

If the weather is unsettled please ensure they have a suitable, warm, waterproof coat.  

We are pleased to say that here is no cost to this trip however the museum operates on a donation basis. 

If you would like to give a donation to the museum then please bring this into school prior to the visit and 

we will pass this on. 

mailto:office@nyewoodinf.co.uk
http://www.nyewoodinf.co.uk/


You will receive a MCAS message requesting authorisation for your child to attend this trip. Please return 

these by 1st November 2023. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Samantha Mitchell 

KS1 Lead 


